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September 21, 2023 
VIA E-MAIL 
Chairman Robert N Barley 
Milk Marketing Board 
2301 N Cameron St 
Rm 108 
Harrisburg, PA 17110 
c/o Douglas L. Eberly, Esquire 
 
 

RE:  PMMB January 2024 Resale Price Day Announcement 
 Request for it to be announced earlier on Dec. 14, 2023 

 
 
Dear Chairman Barley: 

 The Pennsylvania Milk Marketing Board (PMMB) Staff received a request from the 
Pennsylvania Association of Milk Dealers (PAMD) to reschedule the January 2024 resale price 
day from December 21, 2023, to December 14, 2023. 

On behalf of Staff, I recommend the Board approve said request. 

Pursuant to Official General Order (OGO) A-978, the Board has the authority to 
reschedule resale price announcement dates for good reason related to industry practicality. 

PAMD stated that it would be helpful to Pennsylvania milk dealers because of the holiday 
season if PMMB reschedule the resale price announcement date in December to an earlier date.  

The Board has approved similar requests to reschedule resale price days in the past and 
made it an official action at a Sunshine meeting at least 7 days before the rescheduled price 
announcement date. 

Therefore, Staff recommends the Board grant the request to reschedule the January 2024 
resale price day to the 14th day of December, 2023 and make it an official action of the Board at 
the upcoming Sunshine meeting on October 4, 2023.  

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David Kuznia 

David Kuznia 
Staff Attorney 


